
 

 

November 03 2022 
 
Dear parents, 
 
 
I am writing to you this week to inform you of our plans for the final week of this term. From Sunday 
November 13 to Thursday November 17 our students will be taking part in a number of World Cup themed 
activities alongside their normal lessons, so for this reason they are welcome to attend each day in their PE 
kits instead of their usual complete and correct DBS uniform, if they prefer. Further information regarding 
the activities we have planned will be communicated in due course by our heads of school, Mr Braithwaite 
and Mr Sheppard respectively. 
 
In addition, the final day of the term itself – Thursday November 17 – will be our International Day. On this 
day, students will be able to attend school dressed in the traditional attire of their home country or in 
clothing which represents their country, if they wish. I would also stress that parents should feel under no 
obligation whatsoever to purchase anything especially for our International Day and that we very much 
welcome creative ideas to showcase the international nature of our wonderful DBS Wakra school 
community. 
 
We would also like to invite parents to contribute to our International Day by providing homemade food 
which students can try as part of a carousel of activities in our central area during the day. Again, parents 
should feel neither pressure nor obligation to take part in this aspect of our plans and should only do so if 
they feel that this works for them. If anyone would like to support this initiative, then that would be very 
much appreciated and so that we can be aware of numbers in advance, I would be grateful if parents could 
complete the form below: 
 
https://forms.gle/VjVYvSBFSfbJYyPH9 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/VjVYvSBFSfbJYyPH9


 

 

Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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